
 

                  
  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to the new school year! To encourage reading practice with our 

students we are launching our WILD ABOUT READING program.  This is a jungle 

themed reading incentive program that encourages readers, each day, to 

practice and to discover a love of reading. 

Each parent/adult is responsible for keeping track of how many minutes are read 

at home.  Reading can be done by the student, by an adult to the student or both.  

Picture books (for pre-k), chapter books, poetry, letters, newspapers, magazines, 

etc. are all acceptable.   

Each month, students will have the chance to earn 1, 2, or 3 “bananas” to put in 

their jeep as it travels along our jungle trail. Parent/adult will record the number 

of minutes read on the reading log by initialing each square.  I encourage you to 

set a routine and not wait until the night before to read all the minutes. The reading 

logs are due back on the first school day of the following month.  Students will 

then receive their “bananas”. Thanks for your support and have a great year!! 
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My Reading Log 
 

Parent/adult please initial in squares each day that you read. Each square = 5 mi 

1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 

1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 

2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 

2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 

3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 

3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 3 
 

 

1 Banana 200 minutes/month 

2 Bananas 300 minutes/month 

3 Bananas 400 minutes/month 

 




